
 

 

 

 

Dear Primary & Preparatory Parents, 

    As a school community, we are deeply committed to providing your 

child with the best education possible and that includes challenging 

every student to reach his or her full potential. 

    English department is announcing the start of Cambridge English 

courses for all levels (Starters, Movers, Flyers, KET) which will help 

the students to know their level and what areas may need additional 

focus to build their confidence for future success in English. 

    We are inviting you to attend an orientation with one of Cambridge 

presenters to know more about the courses. It will be on Saturday, 

8th of July at 10 am at the school theatre.   
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                          Head of department 
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